Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Comr

From:

Sent: Tuesday, 4 September 2018 9:49 AM

To: Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence

Prevention Committee

Subject: Re: Abortion law changes

Dear Sir/Madam - It is with deep concern that I read about the proposed changes to the abortion laws. What right does anyone have to murder an unborn child up to 22 weeks and beyond. A baby can live from 22 weeks and survive well with care. Don't people realise that the unborn child at this stage does have feelings. It would suffer extreme pain and trauma. Shame on the government. This is murder. Do we not have moral and ethical standards any longer? Thanking you

BJ Young